
 
P.T.G. UPDATE 

   The P.T.G. meeting took place on March 13th.  Those in attendance were: Kathy Osby, Jennifer Rearick, 
David Novak, Julie Lungu, Brittney Cox, Julianne Smith, Alyssa Hildebradt, Vanessa Brown, Becky 
Pearman and Mr. Martin. 
 

Box Tops February winner:  Mrs. Marmalejo (1023).  Overall leaders Mrs. Marmalejo (2084), Mrs. 
Harris (1663), and Mr. Wennmacher (1094) 
Aunt Millies February winner:  Mrs. Goelz (20).  Overall leaders Mr. Wennmacher (275), Miss 
Saberniak (143), and Miss Halajcsik (97). 
 

SCRIP card:  Be on the lookout for information coming home with your student explaining how SCRIP 
cards work and how they benefit the school!   
 

Mrs. Barton's class is the February attendance winner with 3 absences for the month.  They will be treated 
to a popcorn party. 
 

Good Deeds Food Drive - This will run April 3-12.  The Hebron Food Pantry has requested some items 
that they are in need of that haven't been on the list before.  More information will be coming soon.    
Kindergarten round-up will be April 12-13.  We have started coordinating our volunteers.  If you are 
interested in helping with the incoming students, please contact Stephanie Matthews or Becky Pearman.   
 

Grandparent’s Day is set for May 12th. We are scaling back a bit on food for breakfast and lunch that is 
served.  We are looking for a few people to organize and coordinate the food. Please contact Vanessa 
Brown if you are interested in helping.  You can also contact us through our Hebron Elementary P.T.G. 
Facebook page! 
 

Thank you to everyone that attended! Our next P.T.G. meeting is April 10 at 7:00 p.m. in the Elementary 
Library.  Please join us and bring a friend! Child care is provided.   
 


